
Hi Ben, I have attached some photos of new plant that has been installed in an existing garbage 

room to the rear of the Woolworths site. I am concerned that this piece of equipment will be a 

source of noise generation and have a deleterious impact on the public space of Market lane. 

I had understood that new plant and equipment must be located so as not to be a source of noise to 

adjacent spaces. 

 

 
Regards 

 

 

 



 
 




